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Box 75115

Washington, DC  20013  
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October 14, 2003
Charles Burger

Alcoholic Beverage Control Board, Suite 700

941 N. Capitol Street, NE

Washington, DC  20002
Mr. Burger:
Area Neighborhood Commission 6A requests that the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board not renew the Class B license for J & K Market located at 234 15th Street, NE (Application Number 645).  The Commission voted unanimously to protest this license at the regularly scheduled, monthly community meeting on October 9, 2003.  
The Commission is protesting this renewal based on the input of citizens from the surrounding neighborhood as well as the concerns identified by the Commission’s single member district representative, Commissioner Nicholas Alberti.  The concerns are as follows:
(1) Loitering with loud crowds congregating around the business premise,
(2) Drug and alcohol incidences on or around the business premise,
(3) Adjacent blocks littered with trash to include beer and wine bottles,
(4) Urination on or around the business premise,

(5) Broken glass on the surrounding sidewalks.
In close, the problems emanating from this store detract from the peace and quiet of the neighborhood and from the economic vitality of the community.  Accordingly, the Commission opposes the renewal of the license and will actively be engaged as a protestant.
Respectfully,

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
cc: 
Ms. Jessica Ward, 6A06 Commissioner and Chair, Alcoholic Beverage Licensing and Public Safety


Mr. Nicholas Alberti, 6A04 Commissioner


Ms. Marie Delaney, Director, Alcoholic Beverage Regulation Administration


Mr. Lloyd Logan, Investigator, Alcoholic Beverage Regulation Administration


Lt. Reynaldo Caldwell, 5th District MPD


Lt. Sheila Ford, 5th District MPD


J & K Market
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